
 
 

 

 
14-08-2021 

To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
The Corporate Relationship Department 
P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub : Intimation of Book Closure for the purpose of AGM 
 
 

With reference to above, we write to inform you that the Annual General meeting of the company is 
scheduled to be held on Friday, 24th September 2021 at 10.00 A.M at the registered office of the company 
and for this purpose the Register of Members and Share Transfer Books of the Company will remain closed 
from 18th September, 2021 to 24th September, 2021 (both days inclusive). 

We request you to kindly take on record the aforesaid information. 
 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 


